
TIME TO SIGN UP FOR AN EXCITING NEW SPORT AT ICHABOD CRANE!

Girls Intramural Lacrosse 2024

Grades 4th, 5th, and 6th

The Ichabod Crane Physical Education department will be

running a girls lacrosse program for girls in Grades 4 through

6. The program will be run by Dan Cremo, one of the Physical

Education teachers at the Primary School. THE PROGRAM IS

FREE. The program will be held on the field IN FRONT OF THE

MIDDLE SCHOOL and that is where they should be picked up.

Players will walk to the Middle School Cafeteria at the end of

the school day and I will walk them to the field. The program

will start at 2:40 pm and finish at 4:00 pm on Tuesdays

starting on May 14th and ending on June 11th. Please pick-up

promptly at 4:00 pm.

Players should wear workout gear that is suitable for the weather. All equipment (womens

lacrosse stick and face goggles) will be provided, with the exception of a mouth guard.

Players NEED to purchase their own mouth guard. Mouth guards can be purchased at Walmart,

any sporting goods store or online. Cleats are not required, sneakers are fine.

Unlike in previous seasons, this year we are NOT going to any away tournaments.

Please give this form to your child’s Physical Education teacher no later than May 9th.

I (Parent/Guardian signature) ______________________________ give

(Child’s name)_____________________________ permission to attend the program

PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME ____________________________________

CELL NUMBER _______________________________ . Email _________________________.

E-mail is how we will notify you if we Cancel.

EMERGENCY CONTACT-NAME_____________________ Number______________________

NUMBER__________________________________________________________

TEACHER AND GRADE________________________________________

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at dcremo@ichabodcrane.org

PERMISSION SLIP NEEDS TO BE HANDED IN BY May 9th to Mr.Vooris, Mr.Jause, or Mrs.Geiger.


